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Construction on the King Street Cycleway has 
been temporarily delayed due to unexpected 
utilities in the area. Once these utilities have been 
safely managed, we’ll be able to continue with 
work. 
While there is currently no major construction 
taking place, some site cleaning may occur during 
night hours between Clarence and York Streets. 
What work is coming up? 
Work will resume in Stage 1 (between Clarence 
and York Streets), followed by: 

• Stage 2: York Street to Pitt Street 
• Stage 3: Pitt Street to George Street 

 
 

Why is it taking longer? 
King Street is a busy and complex road with many 
utiliies. Coordinating safe access to these utilities 
is essential before we can move forward with 
construction. 

What this will mean for you?  
You may notice workers attending the site for 
cleaning or inspections with traffic controllers and 
signage in place for short durations. 
We will notify residents, businesses, and 
stakeholders before construction recommences, 
and provide further updates outlining the timing 
and staging of activities 
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Contact us 
 

 Project Infoline 1800 491 566  

 community@mackcivil.com.au 

 
You can write to our construction partner 
at: Mack Civil, 5/113 Boundary Road, 
Peakhurst NSW 2210 

 
Visit the online portal go to 

transport.nsw.gov.au/king-street-
cycleway 

 For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy  
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